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Dr. Matt M. Kurrek, 

The Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada initiated its continuing professional development 
program, The Maintenance of Certification (MOC) Program, January 1, 2000. All active members of the Royal 
College are required to participate in the MOC Program to maintain their Fellowship in the College. The MOC 
Program requires that all MOC Program participants earn a minimum of 400 credits over a 5-year cycle. MOC 
Program participants are also required to annually register a minimum of 40 credits of Continuing Professional 
Development (CPD) activities.  

Matt M. Kurrek has had 113 credits applied in 2016. 

Sincerely, 

Craig Campbell, MD, FRCPC 
Director, Continuing Professional Development, and Registrar


